
 
Good morning family, we at Wake Up and Live regret to inform you that our 
facility will not be open on the 23 and the 30th of December due to the 
upcoming holidays. We apologize for the late announcement but are hopeful 
you can attend other meetings on those days. Also have a Merry Christmas 
and a wonderful New Year. 
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